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Dance from the Heart  

Well done to those children from Years 5 and 

6 who attended training for our new 'Dance 

from the Heart' event which will take place in 

the Summer term. 

The children will teach us the new dance and 
then we will invite parents to see it performed 
once it is ready in the Summer term. 
 

 
Police Pals Report 
 
This week we looked at County Lines, which 
is the way that gangs or criminal networks get 
drugs around the country, We learnt about 
the different class of drugs, class A being the 
most dangerous and then class B , C. 
 
Children are at risk of being in County lines 
between the ages of 7-14. If you notice 
children out late or traveling alone or if they 
have more money for expensive stuff, you 
can contact the police, or if you are worried 
about a friend ring 101, or Crimestoppers. 
These gangs prey on vulnerable people in 
our community, so we have to look out for 
each other.  
 
Reported By Kian Year 5  
 

 

Scouts 
We had one of our local 
District Scout groups do an 
assembly this Friday 
afternoon (it is Founders day 

on 22nd February) 
We have also put out information on class 
dojo. 
 

 

Admissions are open for our 
wonderful Nursery. 

We have some places remaining for Easter 
2025, please get in touch and arrange a visit 

to meet our Early Years Team. 

bursar@seven-stars.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Sickness and 
absences 

There appears to be a 
lot of illness around at 

the moment. If your child is ill they need to 
stay off school; if it is vomiting or diarrhoea 
then for 48 hours from last episode. 
 
If your child is going to be absent please 
report it to the office on either Dojo or phone 
(leave a message) before 9am rather than 
the class teacher (who is very busy and may 
not get the message until later in the day - 
you can tell the teacher as well) 
 
 

Seven Stars Primary & 
Nursery invites all parents to our SEND 

 Coffee morning: 
Wednesday 12th February 

9-10 am 
School hall (enter through the main office) 

 
 

mailto:bursar@seven-stars.lancs.sch.uk
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Lunar New Year lunch 
Dawn, Kerry and Katherine 
prepared a delicious Lunar 
New Year lunch for us this 
week. 
The children LOVED the 
spring rolls! 

 

 
Safeguarding on-line support 
Please follow the link below for advice around
 on-line safety from the NSPCC. 
 
It's really good and has some great advice for
parents and links to guidance: 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 
 

Word Guerrilla 
We are excited that next week, on Tuesday 
and Wednesday, we have a performance 
poet coming in to school (this is a revisit - he 
came last year and the children loved him) 
Please see the link below to find out more 
about him and what he does: 
https://wordguerrilla.com/ 
 
 

Mental Health awareness week 
(Place2be) 
 
Next week we will be celebrating and 
engaging in the Mental Health awareness 
week run by Place2Be 
 
You can see the great work of Place2Be at 
the link below 
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.u
k/ 
 

 
 
 

Attendance 
 
We are having attendance meetings with 
parents at the moment. We are starting with 
children below 80% but will be sending out 
letters to other parents (and meeting other 
parents) where the attendance is 90% or 
below (which counts as 'persistent absence') 
 

We are required to do all we can to support 
you to get your child into school so they do 
not miss out on their education. The longer a 
child is off the worse their life chances. 
Obviously sometimes medical reasons can 
be a barrier but we are here to help and 
support you to ensure your child's attendance 
is as good as it can possibly be. 
 

Our target for attendance is 96% and we will 
be reviewing where children are up to and 
having meetings with parents for those that 
are in danger of not achieving their academic 
potential due to poor attendance. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 3rd to Friday 7th February - Mental 
Health Awareness week (Place2Be) 
Monday 3rd February (pm) Year 5 trip to Leyland 
church as part of their History Tudor themed 
learning 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th February - 
'The Word Guerrilla' (performance poet) in school 
Tuesday 4th February - Year 3 and 4 tennis 
tournament (children being selected nearer the 
time) 
Thursday 6th February - Year 5 trip to Worden 
High School to see a performance by the 
secondary children 
Tuesday 11th February - Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 11th February pm - Parent/Carer Safer 
Internet afternoon & presentation (how to keep 
your child safe on-line) 
Friday 14th February - Shining Stars reward 
assembly + 100% attenders + Resilience VIP 
award 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/
https://wordguerrilla.com/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/
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Rewards for this week (Well done!) 
Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved awards this week. 

 

 

  

Handwriting  

(for improvement and effort in handwriting – pride in their 

work)  

Dorado   Avayah for taking pride in her handwriting in all pieces of work, not 
just English.  

Orion   Rafail   

Hercules   Harper  

Pegasus   Kian W – for working hard to incorporate the joins we have been 
practising into your written work.  

Leo  Antonia D for trying hard to improve her letter formation and the 
quality of her presentation.  

Phoenix  Amelia Wilding- For improving your joined letters and trying hard with 
your presentation.  

Galaxy  David for improving his overall formation of letters and presentation of 
his writing.  

Positive Points 
Children who have achieved the most 
points for effort in work and conduct 

Rockets Delilah  

 

Dorado  Elsie-Rose Riley  

 

Orion  Keita  

 

Hercules  Bodhi-Joshua  

 

Pegasus  Steven and James L  

 

Leo Kian B and Lois B  

 

Phoenix Lily-May Short  
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Many thanks for your support   
Mr Mitchell 

REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information) 

  Seven Stars Primary School (lancsngfl.ac.uk) 
 

 
 

School Code of Conduct 
Please be kind and respectful at all times 

Breakfast club & After-School Club 
Book on and pay in advance on School Money. 

Breakfast club = £4.00 per child (7.30 to start of day) 
After-School Club = £7.00 per child (to 5.30pm) Any late collection will result in a charge of £10 (cost of staffing) 

Star of the Week  
Awarded to children who have demonstrated brilliant learning powers and achieved 

something special in their learning this week 
 

Moons Isaac for enjoying the story, “The Tiger Who Came to Tea” and writing a list for 
the shops.  

Rockets Efe for trying really hard in his phonics lessons.  

Dorado Saad for his enthusiasm towards his learning in all areas of the curriculum.  

Orion Rosie K for working hard in all areas with a positive attitude towards maths.   

Hercules Isaac F- For fantastic independent work in Maths when multiplying a 2-digit 
number by a 1-digit number.  

Pegasus Jeremy - For being brave during swimming and having a go at something (and 

succeeding at it) that he initially didn’t want to do.   
  

Leo Holly C- For a fantastic attitude in class. She always tries her best and gives 100% 
in everything we do.  

Phoenix Ethan Moss- For producing some great work in RE and producing some well thought-out 
on some existing designs for a pencil holder in DT.  

Galaxy To all of Galaxy for being so kind, respectful and mature during our PSHE lesson 

on change and loss.  

Apollo  

https://www.seven-stars.lancsngfl.ac.uk/

